

国际和平年 国际和平年 International Year of Peace Année internationale de la paix Международный год мира Año Internacional de la Paz

## SECRETARIAT FOR THE INTERNATIONAL YEAR OF PEACE

United Nations Secretariat, New York, N.Y. 10017

Tel. (212) 754-5492

Cable address: UNATIONS NEW YORK

PSCA/PAD/2-7-1

14 May 1986

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 11 January 1986, together with the enclosed "Message for World Peace", which reached us only very recently.

The Secretary-General enjoys receiving the views of private citizens and your message on the subject of world peace was a particularly timely contribution during this International Year of Peace.

Thank you again for sharing your message with the Secretary-General and for your dedication to the cause of world peace.

Yours sincerely,

Robin Ludwig W. Walling
Deputy Executive Secretary

Principe Antonio Francesco Primo di Svevia Accademia Internazionale di Svevia Istituto di Cultrua Araldica Via S. Nazaro, 45 37129 Verona Italy

Enclosures
TYP colour brochure and calendar of events.